
 
 
 

 
REQUEST FOR QUOTE 

 
 
DETAILS 

The Economic Development and Tourism Department will be participating in the Annual Gathering Meeting and 
Conference in Yellowknife on November 6. Our purpose is to represent our town, engage in a tourism-related 
conference, and enhance our tourism efforts. We are currently seeking a quote for 200 donuts that we intend to 
bring to the conference. 

The selected caterer will provide the following: 

• Trays containing 200 packaged donuts. 
 

                 TIMING 

• Quotes to be received by: 
4:00 pm on Friday, October 27, 2023 

• Order to be finalized by: 
4:00 pm on Wednesday, November 1, 2023 

• The donuts should be baked fresh, bagged, and ready for air transport for the morning of Saturday, 
November 4. Our team can arrange pick-ups, if required. 

 
                  
                  REQUIREMENT 

• The applicant must have a valid Food Establishment Permit. 
• For more information, please refer to: 

 https://www.hss.gov.nt.ca/en/services/apply-food-establishment-permit 
 
 

HOW TO SUBMIT 

A written quote, can be submitted by email to tourism@inuvik.ca or dropped off in person to the Inuvik 
Welcome Centre with Attn: Charlotte Verriere. The Inuvik Welcome Centre is located at 190 Mackenzie 
Rd, Inuvik, NT. 
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